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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY. 

Please be aware of the following important dates for 

the spring term.  

9th February  - Non uniform day - £1.00 per pupil to 

raise funds for school. 

9th February  - School breaks up for half term 

19th February  - School returns for the second half of 

spring term 

26th February – 9th March – Parents evenings 

29th March  - Spring pupil report to parents 

29th March  - Pupils break up for the Easter holiday 

16th April – School reopens for the summer term 

 

Tuesday 6th February 2018 

2018 

PTFA 

 

A huge thank you to the our PTFA who 

arranged the extremely successful Race Night 

at the sports club last Friday and a big thank 

you to all of the parents and pupils who 

supported the event. The evening was a great 

success. Even though I did not win a race, the 

event raised £1100.00 for school funds. This is 

fantastic because this money will go towards 

activities and resources for pupils in school.  

On behalf of everyone in school can I thank all 

members of the PTFA for all they have done 

over the past term to help support school and 

our pupils. They have spent a lot of time 

planning and organising events and we greatly 

appreciate their hard work.  

Family Assemblies 

Family assemblies take place from 2:45pm to 

3:15pm on a Thursday afternoon.  Parents from the 

class leading the assembly are welcome to attend 

on the following dates:  

 8th March 2018 – Year 2 

 15th March 2018 – Year 1 

 29th March 2018 –Reception  

 

 

PTFA Events  

As we approach the end of this term, the PTFA 

have arranged two further events   

On Thursday 8th February there will be a 

Valentines disco held in the school hall at the 

following times: 

 5:00pm – 6:00pm Children from Nursery 

- Year 2 disco, all children must be 

accompanied by an adult. 

 6:15pm – 7:15pm Year 3 – Year 6 disco. 
 

Entry to the disco is £1.00 payable on the door. 

On Friday the 9th of February there will be a 

non-uniform day. Pupils can come into school in 

their own clothes for £1. All proceeds go to 

school funds.  

Internet Safety Day 

Today is Internet Safety Day.  During the 

day pupils have been thinking how to 

stay safe online and what they can do to 

make sure they use all areas of IT safely. 

Ask your child about it. See what they 

can remember. 

 


